
 

18th December 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am writing to let you know that we, as a Governing Body, will be advertising the position 
of headteacher very soon. Over the course of the past few months, of course, the school 
has been expertly managed and led jointly, in an acting capacity, by Miss Sutton and Mrs. 
Bains. The Governing Body are very proud of what they have achieved in such difficult 
circumstances and are grateful to them for all they have done; 2020 has certainly been a 
year to challenge us all. However, we are required by the Local Authority to appoint a 
substantive headteacher by the end of the academic year and so have begun this process. 
We anticipate that the advert will be published today, and we wanted to make sure that 
you, as parents – a very valued part of our school – are aware of this. 
 
Furthermore, we are keen to listen to what you consider to be important in a 
headteacher. To enable us to do this, we have set up a new email address which you can 
use to send us your thoughts, comments or ideas. We won’t reply to those emails 
individually, but we will definitely read each one sent. The address to use if you’d like to 
contribute is governors@bramingham.net 
 
Finally, on behalf of the full Governing Body, I would like to express our immense thanks 
to all the staff of Bramingham, who yet again have done a superb job of keeping your 
children safe, happy and loving learning in this ongoing Covid pandemic. Similarly, we 
would like to thank all of you, our parents, for your ongoing support of the school through 
these difficult times. We wish all children, staff and families a very happy, peaceful and 
healthy holiday and a New Year that’s a lot closer to normal for all of us. 
 
Stay safe. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Barbara Robinson 
Vice Chair of Governors 
Bramingham Primary School 
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